


There are no effects on the Department of Music's budget through deletion of the Master of Arts
program, given its replacement with the proposed Master of Music program.

There are currently five students enrolled in the graduate music program. All are in the Music
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students are full-time first-year students on track for graduation in Spring 2015. The Department plans
to award these students the M.M. degree, subject to its approval and implementation as proposed for
AY2014-2015. The Department will provide a teach-out period for one current part-time graduate
student who will be allowed to graduate under the current M. A. requirements. With approval of the
proposed M.M. degree program, the Department of Music will no longer enroll new students under the
current M.A. degree program.
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